Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown, and Hillandale

3265 S Street, NW • Washington, DC 20007 (202) 724-7098 • anc2e@dc.gov

February 12, 2020

Mr. Earl Eutsler
Associate Director, Urban Forestry Division
District Department of Transportation
55 M Street SE, Suite 400
Washington, DC 20003
earl.eutsler@dc.gov

RE: Requesting that Trees for Georgetown be Added as a Recipient for Female Ginkgo Tree Replacement Petition Notifications from the District Department of Transportation's Urban Forestry Division

Dear Mr. Eutsler,

On February 3, 2020 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-referenced matter:

Trees for Georgetown (TFG) is a nonprofit whose sole mission is to plant and care for trees in Georgetown. To date, TFG has primarily been focused on planting new trees but TFG also has an interest in helping to preserve Georgetown's existing trees. ANC 2E requests that when the Urban Forestry Division (UFD) of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) sends ANC 2E a copy of a validated UFD petition to replace a female Ginkgo tree, UFD also sends TFG a copy of the same petition. ANC 2E makes this request to add TFG as a recipient of these UFD petitions given TFG's role in the Georgetown community.

Commissioners Gwendolyn Lohse (<u>2E06@anc.dc.gov</u>) and Rick Murphy (<u>2E03@anc.dc.gov</u>) are the Commission's representatives in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Wichard Y. Murphy, Jr.

Rick Murphy Chair, ANC 2E

COMMISSIONERS: